
11th February 2022

Contact details:

02920 832116

nyppa@caerphilly.gov.uk

www.nantyparcprimaryschool.co.uk

Value of the month: Trust Superstar Corner
Each class (Reception – Year 6) has two pupils of the week –

the first pupil named is for excellence in a particular area 

and the second pupil named is for their use of Welsh in and 

around the school. 

Rec – Lillie-Rose Crowley & Abbie Gibbon

Year 1 – Roman Thomas & Eva Dawes

Year 2 – Sonny Ball & Lottie Jarman

Year 3 – Ffion Willis & Bodhisattva Jones

Year 4 – Mia Thomas, & Harrison Couch

Year5 – Mason Lower-West & Alexa Bullen

Year 6 – Alice – Ann Skipper & Kacey Parry

Diary Dates
Spring Term

01.03.22 St. David’s Day Eisteddfod

02.03.22 Parent Panel Meeting 

03.03.22 World Book Day 

10.03.22- NYP Healthy

11.03.22 

14.03.22 – British Science Week

18.03.22

Term Dates
Term Dates

18.02.22 INSET DAY – No school for 

children

21.02.22 - Spring half term

25.02.22

08.04.22 INSET DAY – No school for 

children

11.04.22- Easter holidays

22.04.22

a peek at the 

next few weeks

COVID – 19
Following the half term break, school session times will be as normal. This 

means that staggered starts/finishes will end. All children from Reception –

Year 6 will start at 9am and finish at 3.15pm (Classrooms will be open from 

8.50am). Breakfast club will resume. Starting at 8.20am and last entry at 

8.30am. Children accessing breakfast club will still be separated into classes 

and be asked to remain on the table provided to limit mixing between classes. 

The one-way system will remain in place. 

The self isolation period is now 5 days. A pupil who has tested positive will need 

to take an LFT test on day 5 and day 6. If both of these tests are negative, 

your child can return to school on day 6. They will not need to isolate for the 

full day on day 6. If any of these tests are positive they will continue to isolate 

until they have two negative results 24 hours apart. 

I just wanted to remind parents that if your child has any symptoms of 

COVID-19 they are to remain off school and get a PCR test as soon as 

possible. They can only return to school if the result is negative. Do not use an 

LFD test if your child is symptomatic. 

VALENTINES DISCO/MOVIE AFTERNOON

On Monday 14th February we are inviting children to wear their party 

clothes to school for an in class valentines disco/movie afternoon. Snacks 

will be provided and there will be no charge. 

INSET
Just to remind you that school will be closed to pupils on Friday 18th February 

due to staff INSET. 

SOUTH WALES ECHO

This year the school has been invited by South Wales Echo to appear in its 

‘Little Saints’ edition of the newspaper to celebrate St Davids Day. All pupils 

will be photographed with their class on March 1st dressed in red / Welsh 

costume.  More information will be sent out via letter. Welsh Phrase of the Week
Ble wyt ti’n mynd?/Ble est ti?– Where are you 

going?/where did you go ?










